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    109 likes along with 104 followers of 

our facebook page.  Encourage Family 

and Friends to Like and Follow! 

 

 
 

 

pinerunchurch.org 

Daily Bible Reading Schedule, 

upcoming events, Bible Studies, 

updates on Missions, newsletters, 

calendars and more can be found on 

our website.  Over 100 pages of 

content, let us know what YOU find 

most helpful  We might be able to 

expand your area of interest! 

 

Mission of the Month: 

 
    

   Great Lakes has announced 

that they are now offering 2 and 

4 year accelerated online 

courses in Biblical Theology, 

Christian Leadership & 

Communication  The start date 

for the next set is January 23, 

2018.  There is no application 

fee. 

  You can call Jon Jakubowski for 

more info: (517) 319-2600 or 

text (708)665-4522. 

 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

Board Meeting 
December 17th following 

Morning Worship 

 

 
  In December we will be 

assembling and distribution our 

2018 Pine Run Church of Christ 

Directory.  Names, addresses and 

phone numbers will be included.  

You won’t want to miss out on 

this! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   We have been blessed to have 

Clay and Belinda Miller with us 

the past 3 weeks, along with Vic 

& Angel Church and JenniMarie.  

Then this past week Jenni brought 

her friend, Jenna to worship.  

They have enjoyed their 

experience and plan on being 

back!   

   We welcome them and look 

forward to working with them in 

growing in their love and service 

to Jesus! 

   December is a great time to 

invite others, especially for our 

service on December 24th as an 

“Old Fashioned Christmas” in a 

white frame church, can’t be 

found just anywhere!  Lets pray 

and invite and see if we can have 

a packed building as a gift to our 

Lord! 

 

 

 
We are glad to have many of our 

travelers back.  Others have 

headed to a warmer climate.  

   Faye Cockrill and Mary Smith 

are back from Arkansas and Texas 

visiting family.  Faye was able to 

convince her sister to travel with 

them from Arkansas to Texas to 

visit more family. 

   Charlene Anderson and Eudora 

Shook have arrived safely in 

Florida for the winter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shared at Sunday 

School recently… 
 

“So it’s Biblical to go to Phoenix 

for the winter…  It says in Acts 

27:12 ‘Since the harbor was 

unsuitable to winter in, the 

majority decided that we should 

sail on hoping to reach Phoenix 

and winter there.’” 

 

COME to BIBLE SCHOOL and 

find out if that  was really a 

GOOD idea or not! 
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